
Happy Friday Patriots, this is your principal Mr. Qaiyim, and this is your Friday call. 

 

Calling all parents, teachers, and students, if you are interested in joining our Plantation Middle School's 

PTSA then join us Wednesday, March 2nd from 6 p.m. - 7 p.m. in our school's KIVA. Membership dues of 

$5 (cash only) will be collected during the meeting. Our 2021-2022 PTSA Board members will be elected 

during the meeting as well. The $5 membership fee is required to run for a Board position and to vote for 

Board members. So, mark your calendars and join us on 

Wednesday, March 2nd at 6 p.m. at Plantation Middle School in the KIVA. 

Attention all Mentoring Tomorrow’s Leaders (MTL) Club Members, please join us for our next meeting on 

Wednesday, March 2nd from 4:05 p.m. to 5:05 p.m. in room 183 (the Art room). 

 

There is before school tutoring from 8 am – 9 am and after school tutoring from 4 pm – 5:15 pm next 

week. 

 

In athletics: 

Attention all boys and girls interested in joining the PLMS Track Team. The interest meeting will be held 

Tuesday, March 1st from 4 p.m. to 5 p.m. The meeting will be held behind the school on the track.  This 

will be the only meeting, so please remind your student to attend if he or she is interested in joining Track. 

Congratulation to all Boys and Girls Flag Football players for a great season. Please remember to turn in 

your uniforms (jersey and shorts) to your respective coach next week. 

 

Parents a reminder, if your student is not involved in a supervised school activity, student coverage begins 

30 minutes prior to the start of school and ends 30 minutes after dismissal. Students should be picked up 

by 4:30 pm. For any other activity that your student is participating in, please have transportation arranged 

for pick up at the end of the activity. Additionally, remind students the importance of using crosswalks 

when walking to and from school and not to loiter in the parking lots of near by businesses surrounding 

the school. 

 

Also, to keep you informed of the COVID cases reported for students and staff on campus, we had 2 

cases reported this week. All close contacts have been advised and as always, all areas of the school 

continue to be disinfected and cleaned for students and staff safety. 

 

As always, we appreciate your partnership with the school, and we look forward to your continued 

support. 

 

This concludes your Friday call. Have a Positive and Productive Patriot weekend, be safe!  


